Board of Education Information

To: Board of Education
From: Matt Rich
Date: June 20, 2024

Re: Gaggle Safety Management - 1 year contract

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve a 1-year agreement for Gaggle Safety
Management at a cost of $2,500.00.

Background Information:

During the past year we have seen an increase in inappropriate student communications using
email and documents in google drive. Gaggle Safety Management monitors student email,
documents, slides, and other school owned google accounts for inappropriate use and evidence of
potential self-harm. We believe the addition of this tool will help us work with students and families
using district owned Google accounts for inappropriate interactions.



